Dear Pastors and Supporters, March — April 2020

Each missionary letter from this time of Covid-19 may have many similarities, but the Godly
blessings of the Lord always outweigh...... the shelter in place requirements. Face Time with

fellowhelpers, friends and grandchildren are reminders that our Lord makes no mistakes
(Romans 8:28).

March brought unexpected medical needs and we are so thankful for the two successful
surgeries during these unprecedented times. On March 11th through outpatient surgery
Dr. Werble completed a right inguinal hernia repair. On March 23rd A root canal was
necessary and Dr. Oak was gracious to complete his part of the procedure and as soon as
possible a crown will be in place as offices reopen after the shelter in place is over. So
thankful for doctors and nurses that are available before and during this Covid-19 pandemic.

Sending Church:
Suwanee Baptist Ghurch

By logging on to “Zoom” our MWBM Director’s and Executive Board Meetings were a unique
blessing. Each Pastor and missionary that logged on was able to take part by video and
audio. Brother Travis’ tech skills are a blessing.

Keeping in touch with our 13 team members and their updates

of canceled meetings and travels brings our thoughts back to

the year 2003 when we had to abruptly return home from

Indonesia after only being there a few weeks. Everyone has
& used these unusual times to get creative by using social media,

@"@%ﬁ‘t\ live stream, phone messages and devotions and even placing

Ml‘S@%m tract boxes on gas pumps to share the Gospel due to social

P.O. Box mo’z distancing.
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Cathy and | are so blessed to be part of MWBM, Inc. for almost 34 years. Thank you for each
card, note and monies sent for our 66th Birthday and 48th Anniversary. We are grateful that
we have been healthy during the “shelter in place” including Cathy’s mom who is 87 with

many underlying health concerns.

We pray daily that the Lord will give each pastor wisdom as we navigate through these
uncertain days of pandemic. We look forward to once again fulfilling request from pastors
and missionaries to assist in their ministries as soon as the circumstances allow. Thank you
for your faithful support and prayers during these days.

Looking Unto Jesus,

James and Cathy Hansard

| Being confident of this very thing, that he which hatf Begun a good
work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ: @A 1:6



